
 
 

 

 

Welcome to the CNE! 
 

 

 

What can you expect from us? As well as fighting collectively for better living conditions in companies and in society, the CNE is committed 

to providing a quality service to its members. 

 

As an affiliate, you will now receive our magazine "Le Droit de l'Employé": eight times a year, you will find all the information on your rights 

and our advice, as well as the social and political news commented from the point of view of your interests. Finally, you can consult our 

website at any time, www.lacsc.be/cne, follow us on Facebook Centrale Nationale des Employés and on Twitter @CNEGNC. 

 

Behind your company's CNE team, nearly 150 people work to serve its members. A network of 11 regional secretariats, a front-line service 

and 60 permanent staff cover the whole of Wallonia and Brussels. We answer your questions on labour law and offer you personalised 

support when necessary. 

 

In the event of a dispute, our legal department will defend you in dealings with public authorities, employers, public bodies (family 

allowances, pensions, unemployment, etc.) and the labour courts. 

 

  

http://www.lacsc.be/cne


Need to contact us? Call us on 067 88 91 00 on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 9am to 12pm and Thursdays from 1:30pm to 4:30pm. 
Need to meet us? Our secretariats are open on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 1.30 to 4.30 pm and Thursdays from 9 am to 12 pm. 
Need to write to us? Just one address: cne.info@acv-csc.be 
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